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Hello, I am a high schooler who lives near uptown. As a pedestrian who has casually strolled in uptown many times,
I would like to state my main concern of getting rid of trees. It seems like an absurd idea to me and many others.
The trees are a big part of the scenery in uptown and it seems like such a huge hassle to cut them down and have no
shade or aesthetic in the town. All I and many others want is for this idea to be put aside and to leave things as they
are because “if it ain’t broke, don’t fix it”.

Thank you, sincerely, Andrew
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